
 

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, Vendors, and Business Affiliates, 

 

First and foremost, we hope that all of you have managed to stay safe and are dealing with this situation 

in a healthy manner. These are unprecedented times for all of us and we can’t express enough gratitude 

to those in the health care and essential service industries for their hard work and commitment our well 

being! 

In regards to the developing effects of COVID-19, the Wil-Tech team has been constantly monitoring and 

improving our precaution and protocol to combat the spread of this virus in hopes to flatten the curve. 

The latest of which being: 

Limited Entry to our Facilities: Employees Only 

Although our doors may be closed, it is still our goal to provide premier customer service no matter the 

circumstances!  

For any products, hose assemblies, or technical service or assistance please contact one of the follow 

branches most convenient for you: 

Saskatoon 306-668-1900 saskatoon.sales@wil-tech.ca 

Regina 306-721-1559 regina.sales@wil-tech.ca 

Estevan 306-634-6743 estevan.sales@wil-tech.ca 

 

In addition to the adjustment above, we will be continuing to enhance our COVID-19 Emergency 

Response Protocol. This document endorses the safety of our team and yours which is the #1 Priority! 

The importance of proper sanitization and social distancing are critical at this point and we all need to 

play a significant role ensuring these responsibilities. 

 

************************************************************************************* 

To the Wil-Tech Team, 

Your determination and sacrifices made through these times will always be appreciated and I’m proud 

of how we’ve come together throughout this. Looking forward to successful times ahead! 

 

Stay Safe Everyone! 

 

 

Dustin Wilson 

General Manager 
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